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Good morning,
 
I wish to log an appeal and I wish for my comments to be taken into consideration regarding
building more houses
being built on the Green Belt at Perton, my reasons are as follows :-
 

1. The government is making a big deal of car emissions and making our world a greener
place and you want to take our Green Belt/Countryside to build more houses ?

 
2. The green belt is an important factor to all our wildlife this includes bees which without

them we would not survive
 

3. We will be susceptible to more flooding as there will not be enough drainage as more
concrete is being laid

 
4. Perton does not have enough doctors, dentists or schools to accommodate more people

 
5. The traffic congestion will be increased tenfold in the surrounding areas

 
6. Countryside is good for the wellbeing and mental health

 
7. There are enough factory and derelict building that could be used

 
Kind regards
Bel Ratcliffe
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